
 

Nursery Learning Letter 
Term 4- 30.3.17 

Read Write Inc.  
 

We have started to teach the 
children phonics following the Read 
Write Inc. scheme in line with the rest 

of the school.  
 

We have been really pleased to 
hear that the children have started 

to practise this at home.  
 

So far in Nursery we have learnt the 
sounds m a s d t i n and p. 

 
 

 
 

 Spare Clothes 
 
Please can you ensure your child 
has spare clothes each day they 
attend the nursery on their peg. 
  
If accidents happen and there 
aren’t any spare clothes on their 
peg you will be called to bring 
some in during the session. 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Term 5 starts Tuesday 18th April  
 

Children return to nursery 

Wednesday 26th April  
Class Photos 

Parent Workshops: 
Wednesday 3rd May 

Friday 26th May  

This week’s Golden Rule 

Be brave and honest. 

What we’ve been learning 

This week we have been very busy. We had 
our bug party and Easter Bonnet Parade. 
Some of us have been really sporty and 

also run a mile for Phabkids with Mrs Sesay. 

Have a wonderful Easter Holiday! 

 

Next term 

Our topic next term will be Animals, 
and we will be starting with the book 
“What the Ladybird heard,” by Julia 
Donaldson.  We will be reading the 

story and making ladybirds.  


